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Comments: Hi there USFS, apologies for everything currently happening to the USDA and our public lands.

Thank you for continuing to move forward in your mission and objectives. 

 

I'd like to ask that all sanctioned AND illegal trail existing within the project boundary be marked and avoided

during this operation. Our community's growth has outpaced the recreational options available in this area due to

past USFS leadership, focus, and funding. These existing trail systems need to continue to exist to prevent the

development of more unsustainable and social trail. 

 

I'd also like to ask that any trail found within the project boundary be included in NEPA analysis and reported to

your local trail maintenance partner The Southwest Montana Mountain Bike Association (SWMMBA). It is likely

that SWMMBA is already aware of the trail and associated trail users and would be happy to maintain them

and/or improve them to USFS trail standards. 

 

Thank you for all you continue to do for our public lands in the Bozeman area. Your tax payers appreciate you

and condemn the current political attacks on public land. 


